
From: Karen Payne [mailto:dancingkaren@mac.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2017 7:03 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Karen Payne 
16 Drake Road 
Effingham, NH 03882 
 
December 16, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please find American alternatives to the monstrous Northern Pass from Canada. The technology is out-
dated and at risk from expensive damage from storms - as experienced in the recent October storms. 
The loss of beauty and natural resources will be irreplaceable. The massive alteration to the land from 
headwaters to power facility will be devastating and not truly "clean," and  sustainable. Please find 
progressive solutions. 
 
Concerned for our sustainable future. Doing my part by co-generating electricity and living net zero in 
New Hampshire! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Payne 
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